
Join us on Thursday, August 31st between  

7pm and 8:30 pm 

for our annual Open House.  

 

At the Open House you can... 

 

 Meet your children’s teachers  

 Drop off school supplies 

 

And make sure to check out the P.A.C.E. table!  

Get plugged in to what P.A.C.E. is and  

how you can get involved! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t miss a special visit from Mr. Softee  

Thursday, August 31st 7pm—8:30pm 

GCCS Open House 

 

Stock Up on Extra 

Uniforms at the School 

Store! Banded Bottom 

Shirts Used—$5 

Jumpers and skirts—$1 

and new banded shirts 

while supplies last! 

SCHOOL 

STORE FACE PAINTING! TREATS! 

PHILLY PRETZELS! 

GET HERE EARLY! 


